
 
 

TERRY MATLOCK SCHOOL OF PERFORMING ARTS 

 
 

Parents, 

 

It’s hard to believe we are already at the end of another school year.  I would like to thank 

all who have helped make this year a success.  It has been a wonderful year and we were 

privileged to work with your children.  For those who must venture out into the big world 

of kindergarten we hope to see you again and will miss you when preschool resumes in 

the fall.  Have a great summer! 

 

End of the year Preschool Picnic is Friday May 31st  .  There is a signup sheet next to 

your child’s room of items needed for the picnic. 

 

Our summer Fine Arts Camp starts June 3rd  .  We have lots of fun activities planned for 

the children. Remember Wednesday is Water Day! (this usually doesn’t start until mid-

June when the weather cooperates) Children need to bring their bathing suits, towels, 

water shoes, sunscreen, and their enthusiasm.   Hope you can join us. 

 

DRESS REHEARSAL 

The children need to be a U of M at 10:00 – 12:00.  You need to provide your own 

transportation to dress rehearsal.  This is a closed rehearsal.  Parents we need to keep a 

few surprises for the show.   

 

RECITAL  

The children need to be at U of M at 6:00.  Immediately following the program there will 

be a reception.  Please bring a treat to share.  (Cookies, cake, brownies, or your favorite 

recipe) 

 

ON THE DAY OF YOUR CHILD’S RECITAL IF THEY ARE GOING TO BE IN 

DAYCARE THAT AFTERNOON PLEASE ALLOW ENOUGH TIME TO PICK 

THEM UP TAKE THEM HOME AND GET READY FOR THEIR BIG NIGHT. 

 

If you have any questions or concerns please let me know. 

 

Thank you, 

Michele Hammond 

Education Program Director 

 


